
 
 

 

26th September 2019 

Dear all,  

In order to reduce the number of alerts, EMVO recommends that wholesalers verify one pack per batch 

(released after 9th February) upon receipt.  

By undertaking this action, the total number of alerts will be reduced.  

For further information, please consult the document titled ‘Guideline for EMVO and NMVO stakeholders: 

recommendations for alert handling and prevention process’ which is published in the Documents 

Overview of the Knowledge Database on the EMVO website.  

In the event of any question or uncertainty, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk: 

Tel. Helpdesk: +372 611 90 44 

E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 

EMVO Team  

European Medicines Verification Organisation 

www.emvo-medicines.eu 

helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 
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https://emvo-medicines.eu/new/wp-content/uploads/EMVO_0306_Guideline-for-EMVO-and-NMVO-stakeholders_alert-handling-process_as-published.pdf
https://emvo-medicines.eu/new/wp-content/uploads/EMVO_0306_Guideline-for-EMVO-and-NMVO-stakeholders_alert-handling-process_as-published.pdf
http://www.emvo-medicines.eu/
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